
INVITATION TO ALL RESEARCHERS

Tuesday, 16 September 2014 at 16h30
Jolly Lecture Theatre 
Werner Beit North 
Faculty of Health Sciences

DEAN’S OPEN FORUM

Please send questions to nikki.henry@uct.ac.za 
by Friday 12 September.

The Dean Professor Wim de Villiers invites researchers in the Faculty of Health Sciences 
to a Forum on Human Research Ethics. Professor Marc Blockman will give a presentation 
on changes in ethics requirements for undergraduate and postgraduate research. We 
invite researchers to submit questions for Professor Blockman on other topics related to 
human research ethics. These will be collated and addressed at the Forum.

HUMAN RESEARCH ETHICS

ENHANCING PARTICIPATION AND DISCUSSION IN THE FACULTY


